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Near-dock Rail Yard Seeks Review of 
Modernization Project 
The ICTF-JPA is welcoming public suggestions on the environmental 
impact report 
 
January 12, 2009 

The San Pedro Bay Ports and Union Pacific are seeking public review on an environmental 
impact report of a proposed modernization project at a rail yard near Long Beach that will 
reduce air emissions while improving efficiency of goods movement in the region.

The near-dock rail yard, the Intermodal Container Transfer Facility (ICTF), is owned by 
representatives from the ports of Long Beach and Los Angeles called the ICTF Joint Power 
Authority (ICTF-JPA). On January 9, 2009, ICTF-JPA began the environmental review 
process and welcomes suggestions from the public on what should be reviewed.

A public meeting at Stephens Middle School will be held to discuss the report on February 
11, 2009 at 6 p.m. More information can be found at ICTF's website here. To download or 
view the document, click here (.pdf format).
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http://www.ictf-jpa.org/news_1-9-09.php
http://www.ictf-jpa.org/document_library/environmental_impact_report/ICTF%20NOP-IS.pdf

	Local Disk
	Port of Long Beach - View Bulletin


